Blade 8/10/17

To whom it may concern,
[bookmark: _GoBack]As a homeowner at 12 Bayberry Lane in West Harwich my property would be impacted adversely by the allowing of this project to move forward. I would like to strongly urge the board to consider the impact of the addition of these 8 proposed units would have on the infrastructure of the town as well as the ecosystem in the area.  I am concerned that the lot sizes of these units would be one quarter of the size of required square footage of any other new construction.  Secondly the increase of septic systems which has been thoroughly discussed would be detrimental and possibly harmful to the surround water supply.  Thirdly the increase of traffic on surrounding streets would result in an extreme lack of parking during the summer months when most local homeowners have guests many of them small children.
In closing I would plead the board to look past the quick gain in revenue this project would provide and rather look at the damage it could do to the charm and historical significance that lead me to purchase in this beautiful area, not to mention the impact on this area and it's residents living near it.

Regards
Cort and Maureen Blade
12 Bayberry Lane

